
How to use 
the drive through 
blood taking service

How to use the drive through blood 
taking service.

In order to prioritise the safety of both patients 
and staff, it is imperative that you remain inside 
your vehicle throughout the entire process.

If your doctor has recommended a blood test 
and you have access to a car, and if the 
necessary tests have been booked, your NHS 
number has been provided, or you have a blood 
request form, kindly proceed to our drive 
through facility for your blood test.

The entrance to the facility is located on Longley 
Hall Road. Upon your arrival, a steward will 
guide you to the designated phlebotomy area.

You will then be directed to a phlebotomist. 
Please ensure your car engine is turned off, 
lower your window, and carefully follow the 
instructions provided by the phlebotomist.

There are no public toilet facilities on-site. 
However, you'll find convenient public 
toilets at the Northern General Hospital.

The drive through blood testing service is 
located at building 183 
Longley Lane, Sheffield, S5 7JN 
(what3words ///empire.full.trials)
(Google: Sheffield Drive Through Phlebotomy Service)

Our opening times are
Monday - Friday: 07.30 - 17.15 
Saturday: 08.00 - 13.00 
Sundays and bank holidays: Closed

Important notice: It is essential that you arrive in a vehicle. 
The drive-through does not cater for individuals walking in, cycling, or riding motorbikes.

The walk-in service is at C-floor at the Royal Hallamshire Hospital and Hunstman Outpatients at 
the Northern General Hospital.
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